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Burnett River bridge remediation 
Works update – February 2016
 

Queensland Rail is undertaking remediation works on a series of rail bridges on the North Coast Line in Central Queensland. Project works are underway on bridges over Burnett River and Kolan River in the Bundaberg area and Boyne River in Gladstone. 
These works are necessary to ensure that safe, timely and adequate rail services continue to be provided to the region.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Upcoming activities planned for the Burnett River rail bridge are outlined in the table below.

Overview of planned works
	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Burnett River rail bridge, in the vicinity of Bourbong Street level crossing
	· 6am on Saturday 6 February to 5pm on Sunday 7 February

(continuous works)
	· Installation of walkway
· Construction activities and associated noise
· Use of crane and heavy equipment
· Use of lighting towers during night works
· Materials delivery
· Vehicle movements and parking in the vicinity
· Normal daytime works before and after this period of continuous weekend works


	Burnett River rail bridge
	· From Thursday 11 February

(Monday to Friday day works, with Sunday works if required)

	· Pier rehabilitation works in the Burnett River
· Work undertaken by divers and from boats

	
Queensland Rail is aware that works of this nature may cause temporary inconvenience to our valued neighbours. Every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption. We apologise for any inconvenience and thank the local community for their cooperation during these important works.
  
Residents and landowners likely to be affected will be notified in advance of works being undertaken, including works which may generate excessive noise or occur after hours. 



For more information about this project, please phone 13 16 17 (between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday) or email communityengagement@qr.com.au. 
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